Dear 4th and 5th Grade Parents,
All 4th and 5th grade students learn how to play the recorder in music class.  The school will provide each student with a recorder, which is school property.  Students will be allowed to take their recorder home to practice, but it must be brought back to school for the students’ next recorder day, which will be either Wednesday or Thursday, depending on their homeroom teacher’s schedule.

If a student should lose or break their school-issued recorder, we will provide a replacement recorder, but for a fee of $5.00.

To electronically sign the recorder agreement form to allow your student to be issued a school recorder, please go to one of the following websites, where you will also find more information:  http://cgmusicstern.weebly.com/    or    http://mrdunlapmusicroom.weebly.com/
By electronically signing, you and your student agree to the above and will help your child be responsible to keep up with his/her recorder and bring it to school each week.  Please electronically sign by Wednesday, September 28th.
Thank you—

Mrs. Stern and Mr. Dunlap
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